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Miss Eleanor Snell, Professor
Health andPhy sical Education
Ursinus College

Collegeville, Pa.

Dear Miss Snell:

I understand that you are retiring at the end
of this year. I know that after all these years of
service to Ursinus College you do so with mixed
emotions. I am sure you are looking forward to
a much deserved rest and pleasurable relaxation.
I am also very sure you are going to miss the
contacts with girls, which has meant so much to
you.

As a person who has always looked forward
to hiring Ursinus girls whenever we had a vacancy,
and we have employed about twenty of them over
the years, I know what a fine job you have done.
Not only have these girls been well trained in
skills, they have been outstanding sportsmen and
ladies.

Congratulations to you on a job well done.

Best wishes for a happy retirement.
Sincerely, :
E. Carlton Abbott, Superintendent
Lansdowne-Aldan Joint School System
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